
   VILLAGE ENHANCEMENT 

 

The first project this year is to renew the jubilee tree flower bed in Abbey 

Road, which looked wonderful when covered in daffodils but then very bare.  

The Parish Council agreed to plant the bed with plants that will attract bees 

and butterflies but will also mark the Queen’s Platinum Jubilee. This work will 

be carried out early next week and will mark this special occasion. 

The flower boxes are planted twice a year but some plants are retained and 

kept to replant.  We feel the boxes welcome everyone to the village. 

To everyone who mows grass in front of their houses a big thank you.  We are 

also grateful to our mowing contractor for keeping our village looking good.  

Some visitors walking round the village a couple of weeks ago remarked how 

impressed they were with our village. 

I am sure everyone will be making their gardens look impressive for the Jubilee 

weekend and a big thank you to everyone on behalf of the Council. 

Dot  


